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Pewsey Area Board 7 March 2011 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
 
Reducing Child Poverty Strategy Consultation 
 
The Child Poverty Act requires each local authority to produce a child poverty 

strategy. 

The consultation is currently open regarding the content of the Wiltshire Reducing 

Child Poverty Strategy. The draft strategy includes a suggested strategic objective 

around geographic approaches (page 16). 

The Area Board is invited to contribute its views.  The link is set out below: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/healthandsocialcare/childrenyoungpeoplefamilies/reducin

gchildpovertyconsultation.htm 

Consultation closes on 4 April 2011.   

Information has already been sent to a wide distribution including all councillors, the 

Wiltshire Assembly, thematic partnerships, schools and early years’ settings. 


